
AUTUMN NEWSLETTER 

CALLING ALL LOVELY CO-OP SHOPPERS..  

We need your help, please choose our Foodbank….We have been selected to receive  

funding from the Co-op Local Community Fund. It means that we will receive a contribution  

towards our Foodbank. The more support we get, the more funding we could receive.  

So if you're a Co-op Member log in to your Co-op Membership account and choose 

us. If you're not a member, please join and support us!     Thank You. 
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Thank you to our local Schools & Churches 

who have donated their Harvest Festival 

food to our Foodbank. Demand is  

increasing and expected to be higher  

during the colder months. Our food stocks 

are always in need of replenishing. 
 

Pictured here are the pupils from  

St Tudy Primary School who donated 
27.5kg of food. 



Foodbank Drop-in Times 

Bodmin 
Bodmin Christian Fellowship 

Berrycoombe Road 
Bodmin. PL31 2NS 

Mon & Weds 1pm-3pm 

Camelford 
St Thomas’ Church 
Tuesdays 2pm-4pm 

Thursdays 10am-12midday 

Wadebridge 
Unit 2, Trevanson Street 

Wadebridge PL27 7AR 
Mon-Thurs 10am-1pm 

Spread some festive cheer 
with a box full of love  
this Christmas 
This year we are collecting Christmas shoeboxes 

filled with lovely gifts for an organisation called 
Teams4U. Each shoebox will be given to a vulnerable child or 
family in Romania to bring joy and excitement into an often bleak 
existence. To support this cause, please fill a shoebox with lovely 
gifts and a £2.50 donation and create the following; 

Boys Shoebox (aged 2-7 years or 8-14 years) 
Girls Shoebox (aged 2-7 years or 8-14 years) 
Gift ideas include a toothbrush, toothpaste, stationery, soft toy, 
ball, puzzle, stickers, gloves, hat, scarf. 

A Home Box can be created for families to include soap, pegs, 

plastic utensils, a tea towel & a small decorative item for the home.  

To find out more about Teams4U please 
visit teams4u.com 
Information leaflets are available at 

Wadebridge Foodbank or you can call us 
on 01208 815374. 

Please drop off your gift-filled  

shoebox with us during November.  

Our volunteers 
will be at the 
Wadebridge &  
Padstow Tesco 
stores on the 2nd 
& 3rd December  
collecting food. Your kind donations 
will be used to fill our Christmas boxes 
for those in crisis need. 

Our Project Manager, 

Jacqui White attended 

the Health Fair at the 

Shire House Suite in  

Bodmin along with other   

organisations within our  

community. 

Thank you to Scott Mann 

MP for taking the time to 

speak to us about the 

need for Foodbanks in 

Cornwall.  

If you would like to support us and the work we do at the Foodbank, please detach & return the slip below; 

Name: 

Address: 

Email Address:  

I would like more information on the work of the Wadebridge Foodbank  YES / NO 

I would like a Standing Order Form  YES / NO 

I would like to make a donation to the work of Wadebridge Foodbank for £ 

Please make cheques payable to Wadebridge Foodbank & Storehouse & return to  

Unit 2 Trevanson Street, Wadebridge, Cornwall. PL27 7AR 

 

  

We have a lovely selection of  

Christmas cards available to buy from 

Wadebridge Foodbank, all  

proceeds will be donated to 

Teams4U.  

A pack of 10 

Christmas cards 

is priced at 

£2.99 

Your donations have such a huge impact on our community, one of our clients wrote “Financial 

hardship has led to myself & my family needing & relying on the voluntary foodbank and its staff. Often we feel 

alleviated when we return home knowing that someone is there to support us, even in the darkest of times.” 


